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December 3, 2020 
 
 
RE: COVID-19 Lodging Grant Program – NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
The Department of Administration (DOA), on behalf of the State of Wisconsin (State), intends to issue 
grant awards to recipients in the table following this announcement. 
 
This letter constitutes the intent to issue grant awards only and is not a contractual commitment. 
Following receipt of this notice, the recipients identified in the award table will be contacted by the State 
to formalize a contractual commitment. Grant awards are contingent upon successful negotiations and the 
State’s determination of its best interests. The State remains the sole determinant of its best interests. All 
Program costs and grant agreements must adhere to applicable State Statute, the Program Grant 
Announcement, CARES Act provisions, and guidance from the U.S. Department of the Treasury. 
 
Questions can be directed by email to DOACOVIDLodgingGrants@wisconsin.gov. 
 
A table of award recipients can be found at this link. 
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